
 

 

Fertile City Council Minutes 
Special Meeting 
June 10, 2019 

 
The Fertile City Council held a special meeting on Monday, June 10, 2019 at 6 p.m. at the 
Community Center.   Present were:  Mayor Daniel Wilkens and Council members Stanton Wang, 
and Reid Jensrud.  City Administrator Lisa Liden was also present. 
 
The meeting of the Equipment Committee was called to order by Mayor Wilkens at 6:07 p.m.  
Administrator Liden reported that Public Works Director Kevin Nephew would not be attending 
either of the meetings that evening since he was on vacation.  She reported also that the City had 
gotten the tandem axle plow truck from MnDOT and that both Kevin Nephew and Dan Lene 
were pleased with how it operated and the condition it was in.   
 
Discussion was held on various options for snow removal including outfitting the John Deere 
mower with snow attachments and a cab.  Also discussed was obtaining a skid steer with 
attachments rather than equipping the mower for snow blowing and brushing.  
 
Discussion was also held on replacing the City road grader and whether it would be better to 
look at one that MnDOT would have available in the fall or to continue working with the 
township on possibly acquiring their current machine when they replace it.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:23 on a motion by Council member Wang.  
 
 
 
_______________________________    ______________________________ 
Daniel Wilkens, Mayor     Lisa J. Liden, City Administrator 
 
 


